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The Driverless Revolution 
First public hearing on automated mass transit 

Australia is on the edge of a transport revolution, as governments and industry prepare for the 
introduction of automated vehicles on our road and rail networks. 

According to the Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, “the use of 
automated vehicles for ride-sharing or ride-hailing, for automated on-road mass transit services, and 
for the provision of ‘last-mile’ connectivity, could deliver benefits such as significantly improved 
safety outcomes, greater efficiency and reduced congestion, better access to transport services for 
those unable to drive, as well as more liveable urban and regional communities”. 

The Department noted, however, that “deploying automation on a crowded, mixed-user road 
system is a complex engineering and transport planning challenge”.  

The Department will be appearing at a public hearing tomorrow as part of the House Standing 
Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities’ inquiry into automated mass transit. 

The Department’s submission outlines the challenges for government and the measures being put in 
place to meet them. 

Committee Chair, Mr John Alexander OAM MP, said the Committee is very interested in exploring 
how governments can facilitate and manage the introduction of automation in our transport 
systems.  

“A critical role for government is ensuring that automated vehicles enhance the sustainable 
development of our cities and regions. Transport automation should figure in the master planning of 
the urban and interurban environment alongside everything else,” Mr Alexander said. 

“The Committee is also keen to explore how new fuel sources, such as electricity and hydrogen 
power, can augment our mass transit systems.” 

  

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/automatedmasstransit
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/automatedmasstransit
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=M3M


 
Public hearing details: 5.00 pm – 6.30 pm, Tuesday, 12 February 2019 Committee Room 1R3, 
Parliament House, Canberra 

5.00 pm: Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities  
6.30 pm: Close 
 
The hearing will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live 
 
Further information on the inquiry, including the full terms of reference, is available on the 
Committee’ website  

Media enquiries: Mr John Alexander OAM MP (Bennelong, NSW), Chair of the House of 
Representatives Standing Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities, Brendan Roberts, 
media advisor (02) 9869 4288, john.alexander.mp@aph.gov.au  
 
For background:  
House Standing Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities  
(02) 6277 2352 itc.reps@aph.gov.au  www.aph.gov.au/itc  
 

Interested members of the public may wish to track the inquiry via the Committee’ website. Click on 
the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account.  
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